Challenge Begins November 8th
Challenge Ends November 19th

Attention Joan Austin Students,

We will be holding a food drive, but to make it more interesting, we will be having a class
competition! Over the next two weeks, we encourage you to bring in non-perishable items to
donate to a local food bank! The challenge begins on Monday, November 8th and will
continue until Friday, November 19th. 5th grade leaders will collect classroom donations
daily and keep a running tally of what class brings in the most items. A prize will be given to
the 3 classes that bring in the most non-perishable
items. So, gather those items and bring them to class!
Our donations will go to a local organization called
Newberg FISH Emergency Shelter. As items are
collected and counted each day, we will put the items in
the display case! Let's see if we can fill it all the way up
before the end of the two weeks!!!

Prizes:

Class with the most items: Pizza Party!

Second class with the most items: Popsicle Party!
Third class with the most items: Popcorn Party!



